
 
 

NOTICE OF TENDER FOR THE  
REHABILITATION OF 

FORMER KING’S HIGHWAY No. 620 
CONTRACT No. 130-3531 

 
 

 
 
 
SEALED TENDERS on the forms supplied will be received in the envelopes provided by 
the Clerk-CAO of the Township of Limerick by: 
 
1:00 p.m., local time on, Monday, May 4th, 2015. 
 
For the Rehabilitation of Former King’s Highway No. 620, from the intersection of 
Highway No. 620 and Highway No. 62, westerly approximately 3.9 km’s to the Hamlet of 
Ormsby.  
 
The work includes, but is not necessarily limited to the following; 
 

 In-Place Processing of Bituminous Pavement 
 Earth Excavation and Grading 
 Granular Road Base  
 Earth / Rock Ditching 
 Culvert Installations 
 Hot Mix Paving 
 Steel Beam Guide Rail Installations 
 Pavement Markings  

 
Tender documents may be obtained at the office of the Engineer upon payment of a 
non-refundable fee of $100.00 payable to G.D. Jewell Engineering Inc. 
 
Tender packages will be available for pickup as of Monday, April 20th, 2015.      
 
Lowest or any tender not necessarily accepted. 
 
If you are interested in receiving further information on this project, please contact the 
following individuals: 
 
Mr. Jason Post      
Road Superintendent 
Township of Limerick 
89 Limerick Lake Road 
R.R. #2, Gilmour, ON, K0L 1W0 
Phone 613 474-0060 
Fax 613 474-0478 

 

Mr. Pat Schick, A.Sc.T. 
Project Manager 
G.D. Jewell Engineering Inc., 
1-71 Millennium Parkway 
Belleville, ON, K8N 4Z5 
Phone 613-969-1111 
Fax 613-969-8988 
 


